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Commencement Volunteers--thank you!!

Dear	Commencement	Volunteer	Team:
	
Thank	you	for	your	extraordinary	teamwork	and	effort	last	night	to	pull	off	the	biggest	commencement	ceremony	in
City	Tech’s	history!	There	were	more	than	1,500	students,	and	who	knows	how	many	guests	filling	Barclays	Center	to
the	upper	decks	last	night.	The	celebratory	energy	was	incredible—and	you	are	the	people	who	made	it	magical	for
the	graduaHng	students.
	
Your	work	in	preparaHon	and	coordinaHon,	in	making	sure	that	Barclays	was	ready	and	looking	great,	in	welcoming
students,	faculty,	speakers,	and	guests	and	helping	to	make	sure	everyone	knew	where	they	needed	to	go,	in	keeping
us	all	safe	and	secure,	in	providing	last-minute	tassels	and	hoods,	in	reading	their	names	with	clarity	and	pride	(for
over	an	HOUR!),	as	marshals	lending	gravitas	to	the	ceremony,	and	in	taking	tons	of	photos	to	memorialize	the	night
all	made	the	evening	special.
	
It’s	an	honor	and	a	privilege	to	work	with	you	and	a	joy	to	come	together	from	all	areas	of	the	college	each	spring	to
celebrate	commencement.	Have	a	great	summer,	and	I	hope	you’ll	be	back	next	year!
	
Best	regards,
Kim
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Kim Cardascia
Administrative Executive Officer, Office of the Provost
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